First aid equipment donated by alumni

March 12, 2021

On Friday, March 12, 2021, Asst. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and
Quality Development, as a representative of the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University, received
some equipment to be used in a first aid room including six bedsheets, two stairs, and two pillows
from two of MUPY’s alumni (Rx 19), namely Mr. Somsak Tangjairakkandee, RPh, and Mr. Chanwit
Suwannikornkul, RPh.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2888



